
 

 

 
 

                                                 Friday 15th November 2024 

 

 
 

Squirrel class have enjoyed a busy week spotting lots of signs of Autumn! 

Children were excited to make their own Autumn crowns to wear on our Autumn 

welly walk around school and found lots more Autumn treasures. We made some 

lovely leaf Art work with our collections of golden leaves too! We have been 

reading lots of “Percy the Park keeper” stories with the Autumn animals and our 

favourite story has been “We’re Going on a Bear Hunt.”. 

Next week, we will begin our Talk for Writing text “It was a cold dark night” 

where we will be thinking about what happens to animals in Autumn. We will be 

developing our Literacy and early phonics skills through the text and we will be 

using construction and loose parts to make dens for the Autumn animals. 

We also have lots more Autumn activities planned such as Autumn leaf parachute 

games, pine cone weaving and making play dough hedgehogs. 

 
Reminders… 

PE day is Friday. Please send your child to Nursery dressed in dark, plain 
coloured joggers/leggings and pumps or trainers 

-  
Please return home-school diaries on Mondays. 

 

Home Activity… 

This week, we have loved learning some Autumn songs and rhymes. Please 
learn the poem “Autumn leaves” with your child at home and encourage 
children to colour/decorate the leaves with Autumn colours. 
 

Many thanks for your ongoing support. 
 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

Michael P & Isla F   



       


